
Celebrating 
Valentine’s 

Day! 
Student Council is selling  

Valentine Teddy Bear Grams  
 For $1.00 each. 

 

Valentine Teddy Bear Grams will be on sale Thursday, 
February 8th, Friday, February 9th and Tuesday, February 
13th during lunchtime in the cafeteria ticket area. 
 

Valentine Teddy Bear Grams are Plush Stuffed Teddy Bears. 

They will be delivered to students classrooms in the afternoon 

of Wednesday, February 14th. 

 

 

These would make unique gifts for Valentine’s Day. 
Parents & Grandparents stop by the office to purchase 
a Valentine Teddy Bear Gram!  

Order early!  Supplies are limited! 


